BEN A. LAIRD, PRESIDENT

AM-FM

GREEN BAY BROADCASTING COMPANY

P. O. BOX 36

GREEN BAY, WISCONSIN 54305 225 NORTH ADAMS STREET AREA (414) 435-5331

Feb. 24, 1977

Carl W. Dabelstein 8209 W. 78th Street Overland Park, Kansas 66204

Dear Carl;

Thanks much for your recent report of reception. Your description of our test program is exactly correct. I can't claim to be a dedicated Dx'er, however I tune around now and then on my Hammarlund HQ-100A, and I know how interesting it can be.

Good luck and thanks again for your report!

Sincerely,

Steve Konopka

Chief Engineer